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Committee Report  

 

Committee Name:  Vernon College Machining Advisory Committee 

Chairperson:  Mark McMullen 

List of members:  Mark McMullen, Lisa McDaniel, Scotty Francisco, Gary Land, Kitty Howard, 

David Kulbeth 

Dates of meetings:  10-10-2012 

Accomplishments:  The machining track was added to the Industrial Automation Systems 
degree program.  This will enable students who wished to complete a degree to have a pathway 
to accomplish it. 
 
Recommendations:   Nothing new to add from the mid-year report. 
 
Membership suggestions:  Nothing new to add from the mid-year report. 
 
Agendas, exhibits and minutes posted to Vernon College web site address: None 

Submitted by:  Chris Smith 

Date submitted:  7-17-2013 


